COMMUNICATION - C6

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
October 6, 2020

From: Howard Binder_>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:18 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] FILE OP.16.006 & 7.20.019

Dear City of Vaughan,

Our neighbourhood, Bathurst/Clark/Centre St - is swollen with people and traffic. We are battling to
preserve a modicum of peace and quality of life in this district - run rampant with development.

We strenuously oppose the additional creation of such massive towers in the Promenade region.
The volume of traffic, humankind and attendant environmental concerns will further add to the
amelioration of our quality of life. A 30 story and 28 story residential building are simply too tall.
This is a suburb and not a city centre.

Please do whatever you can to limit the height of these massive buildings that are proposed by the
rapacious Torgan Group.

Where does it end my friends?

We are counting on YOU to help us - the beleaguered “little people” of Vaughan.
Sincerely,

HOWARD AND TERRI BINDER

[l Campbell Avenue
Thornhill, ON



